
Tours for Prospective 

Foundation Stage Parents at

Ely St. John’s 
Primary School

We warmly invite parents of children starting Reception in 

September 2025 to join us on one of the dates below to 

tour our school and see for yourselves what makes our 

school community special.

We look forward to meeting you!
Each tour has limited places, so please book in advance.

Wednesday 16th October – 1:30pm

Friday 18th October – 9:00am and 1:30 pm

Wednesday 23rd October – 1:30pm

Friday 25th October – 9:00am and 1:30 pm

Thursday 7th November – 1:30pm

Friday 8th November – 9:30am and 1:30 pm

Thursday 14th November – 1:30pm

Friday 15th November – 9:30am and 1:30 pm


